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30th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our learning in history about Saltaire, Year 3 will be welcoming an expert 
visitor into school called Maria Glot to talk to us about the history of living in Saltaire. 
Maria will be joining us for the whole school day on Tuesday 11th March 2025 and 
has lots of exciting information to share with us! 
 
To help cover the cost of the visitor coming into school we are asking for a voluntary 
contribution of £2 which can be paid on your ParentPay account. If you do not 
have your ParentPay details, please contact the Main Office. Please note that if we 
do not have enough voluntary contributions, the visitor may be cancelled. 
 
If you have any further questions, do not hesitate to speak to the Year 3 teachers. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Turner and Mrs Malik 
Year 3 Teachers 
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